
Burlington & Area Midwives
Annual Picnic

For clients who have had babies with us from
April 16, 2018 through to April 15, 2019

Date: Sunday, June 09, 2019
Time: 12:30 to 3:00 (Drop In)

Hidden Valley Park (Area 4), Aldershot
Say hello to your midwives, meet other clients and their babies and

show us how your little one has grown!

       

Please ensure that the front desk staff have your email address at your final visit so we
can send you an evite in the spring!


